DAAD chose its scholarship-winners

SibFU students (Kirill Koshkov, Elena Osokina), PG student (Dmitriy Fedchenko) and two Directors
of the SibFU Institutes (Lyudmila V. Kulikova, Olga G. Smolyaninova) will be awarded with
scholarship to study in Germany according to programme results of German Academic Exchange Service (
DAAD).

Annual programmes and projects of German Academic Exchange Service (DAAD) promote talented
students, young scientists and highly-qualified faculty with the aim of advancing academic relations
between Germany and other countries. Applications for other DAAD programmes can be submitted this
autumn.
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